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Dear Dr. SHIRAZI, 

  

10th APCMFM (22-24 Aug, Singapore) - Abstract Acceptance (#088) 

  

Thank you for submitting your abstract to the 10th Asia Pacific Congress in Maternal Fetal 
Medicine. Your abstract has been reviewed by the Scientific Committee and I am pleased to 
inform you that your following abstract has been accepted for poster presentation in the 
Congress: 

  

APCMFM-088: FETAL HEART RATE CATEGORIES II AND SHORT-TERM 
NEONATAL OUTCOMES, IS THERE DIFFERENCE BETWEEN LOW RISK AND 
HIGH RISK PREGNANCY? 

  

The abstract poster display instruction will be sent to you soon. 

  

This acceptance is on the condition that you are fully registered with the Congress on or before 3 
June 2014. Otherwise, your abstract will be withdrawn. If you have not yet registered, I would 
encourage you to register on-line (https://www.fetalmedicine.hk/en/apcmfm/onlineregist.asp) or 
by completing the form attached and send to me. Please be reminded that the payment method 
should be completed. 

  

Thank you for your participation. We look forward to meeting you in Singapore.  

  

  



Best Regards 

Annie H. S. Yau 

General Clerk II, Department of Obstetrics and Gynaecology 

Faculty of Medicine 

The Chinese University of Hong Kong 

  

Tel: (852) 2632 2811 Fax: (852) 2636 0008 

Email: annie.yau@cuhk.edu.hk 

Add: 1/F, Block E, Prince of Wales Hospital, Shatin  

 

 


